
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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18 October 2018 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SINGING IN THE RAIN – SCHOOL SHOW 
 
We have had a good first half term with regards to the rehearsals for ‘Singing in the Rain’ 
and I am pleased with the progress. 
 
After half term, however, the intensity increases and we will need to move to two-hour 
rehearsals after school – finishing at 5:30pm.  We realise that this is a commitment but it 
really is the only way to ensure all aspects of the production are completed. Therefore, 
students will need to be at rehearsals on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 3:30pm -
5:30pm, (if your child is in Year 7 or Year 8 and is in Chorus, they can finish at 4:30pm on 
Thursdays).  If there is an issue with transport, please could you let a member of the team 
know as soon as possible, and we will see if we can find a solution. 
 
The actual dates of the show are Monday 10 December through to Thursday 13 
December, and a matinee for primary schools on Friday 14 December. The tickets will not 
go on sale until December (further information will be provided later next month).  
 
There will be no rehearsals during half term, however, if you are having a clear out of 
wardrobes (in preparation for Christmas, etc.) we are looking for the following items: 
 

 Glamorous gowns (for Hollywood premieres) 

 Men’s hats 

 Fascinators 

 1920’s style dresses (drop waisted) 

 Men’s waistcoats 

 Tap shoes! 
 

Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Ms R Curness 
Curriculum Leader – Performing Arts 
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